CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 08260-2020
Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:44 AM
To: ‘apstein@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200051-GU, Teco Gas

Good Morning, Arnold Stein

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051-GU and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: apstein@aol.com <apstein@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No. 20200051-GU, Teco Gas

The increases being proposed are in the order of 40%. This is excessive.

No doubt, some increase would be reasonable, that's life, but excessive amounts only contribute to
runaway inflation.

Arnold Stein
1951 Thunderbird Trl
Maitland, FL 32751





